
Back to School Celebration! 
 
Saturday August 16th 
11 a.m. till 1 p.m. 
Held at the Church of the Guardian Angel 
 
 

 There will be free Hot dogs and drinks 
 

 Get those back to school haircuts for the 
kids  - manicures too! 
 
 Crafts for the kids (and 
adults) 
 
 Enjoy the live music 
performed on the  
Church porch! 

 
Come Early and sign up for a backpack full of 
school supplies!  
 
Backpacks are for school bound children who live in Rem-
ington. Please bring proof of residence. Remington bor-
ders are Howard Street to Sisson St, and 26th St to 31st 
St.   
 

Backpacks will be set up with certain supplies for various 
levels  - this information will be requested when you sign 

in. These supplies have come 
from lists obtained from the 
area schools.  
 

You must sign in to receive a 
backpack. You will not be al-
lowed in without signing in first.  
 

The Backpacks and supplies 
were donated by GRIA, St. An-
drews and St. Marks Episcopal 
Churches. 
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Advance with The Community School 
 

Did you know that we have a state certified high school 
right here in Remington?  
 
After over 3 decades of working with area youth to fur-
ther their education, earn high school diplomas through 
the GED exam, and assist folks of all ages attend col-
lege successfully, The Community School is now a 
state certified high school. There are a limited number 
of openings for the fall term.   
 
The Community School is an academic and mentoring 
high school, based in the Remington community, for 
young people who want to advance their education, 
improve their lives, and better their community. .  
 
At The Community School, you’re accepted for who 
you are and encouraged to be all you can be. If you’re 
serious about learning and willing to work, you’ll be re-
warded with more than a high school diploma. Now 
interviewing for the Fall 2014 class. Space is limited 
  
If you are interested in attending high school in a small 
neighborhood academic and mentoring program, give 
the school a call at 10-467-4920 or stop by 2939 Hun-
tingdon Avenue at the corner of 30th Street. You can 
also find more information about the school and 
download an application at www.tcshighschool.org.  



Happy Halloween! 
 

Hauntingdon is coming! Do you have your costume 
yet? Get ready for some fun! 
 
Hauntingdon is Remington’s annual Halloween 
Festival, held on the 2900 block of Huntingdon 
Avenue. Each year hundreds of residents gather 
around our beautifully decorated porches and par-
take in the festivities.  
 
This year Hauntingdon will be held  
Friday- October 31st, from 4-8 pm. 
 
The children in the neighborhood will be contribut-
ing decorations made while at Porch Art this fall, 
and each porch along the block will be a Halloween 
adventure.  
 
Come in costume and be a part of the Halloween 
Parade! The theme is related to our heritage 
here—Ghosts and Ghouls of Baltimore!  
 
There are more ghosts than just the famous Edgar 
Allan Poe wandering the streets of Baltimore! Balti-
more has ghosts in Fells Point, Fort McHenry and 
even in that house down the street from you! Come 
find out who is haunting our neighborhood and 
other spots.  
 
We can’t do this without you so please come out 
and support this Remington gem. If you aren’t al-
ready added please email Haunting-
don@gmail.com and we will put you on the list. 
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Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and 
business located in the neighborhood of Remington with the col-
laboration of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corpora-
tion, G.R.I.A., The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the 
Greater Homewood Community Corporation.   
 

Everyone is welcome to contribute information about ac-
tivities and events in the Remington Neighborhood.   
Contact Betsy at 410-366-6200.or betsy@episcopalhousing.org 

 

Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Meeting on a New night - 
 

Wednesday night 
 

August 20th at 7 pm 
 

Church of Guardian Angel - Kromer Hall  
335 W. 27th Street     (green door)  

What’s New in Remington  -  
Development Updates 
 
Here is some recent news about all the exciting pro-
jects happening in Remington: 

Price Modern's $6 million renovation at 2604 Sisson 
is wrapping up. The company's 100+ employees now 
have a world-class showroom and design space, with 
large windows and commanding views. 

Seawall Development's Remington Row office, retail 
and apartment project was reviewed by the Planning 
Commission on August 7th. The project includes 
Remington Avenue between 27th and 29th. If ap-
proved, construction would begin later this year. 

The former Remington Wash building at 2847 Hun-
tingdon is being renovated into a laundromat with 
several apartments above. 
 
Several houses are currently under construction, in-
cluding 2602 Miles, 2656-58 Miles and 302 W. 28th. 
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St. Mary’s Outreach Center for Seniors 
 

ICE  CREAM  SOCIAL   Monday, August 18th   at  1 pm 
 

Sponsored by Roland Park Place and St. Mary’s Outreach 
Center.  Come join us for a “cool” summer treat and hear two 
speakers, one from the Baltimore City Dept. of Aging and 
the other from the Better Business Bureau, educate us on 
Medicare Fraud and Senior Scams. 
RSVP:    St. Mary’s  410-366-3106 
 
MEAP ( Maryland Energy Assistance Program) is now ac-
cepting applications for the 2015 year.  We have the applica-
tions, so if you would like to sign up give us a call.   
 
Senior Citizen Water Bill Discount is now 35%.  Income 
limit is $25,000 per household and you 
must 65 years of age.   
 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center 
 

Now located Upstairs at  
3900 Roland Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21211 
410-366-3106 
 

Ask for Sandy or Carol 

Remington Business Showcase 

Conservation Technology 

Conservation Technology is celebrating its 30th 
anniversary this year. It was founded in 1984 by 
a husband and wife team, the Jaslows. They 
started out in the basement of their Charles Vil-
lage home and expanded to Remington in 
1991. The company's offices and warehouse 
are located on Huntingdon Avenue, where it 
employs about a dozen people.  

As their name implies, Conservation Technol-
ogy provides a variety of systems related to 
conserving energy, minimizing water pollution 
and runoff, weatherproofing, and providing 
habitat for plants and animals.  

Its main divisions are Green Roofs, Rainwater 
Harvesting, Ponds and Wetlands, Energy Effi-
cient Building, and Waterproofing. They are the 
world's foremost provider of these systems, and 
they have customers in all 50 states and over 
15 countries.  

Many famous people have Conservation Tech-
nology products installed at their homes, includ-
ing Bill Gates, Al Gore and numerous Holly-
wood actors. Here in Baltimore, they provided 
the weather stripping for the Transamerica 
Tower, the city's tallest building. 

Conservation Technology has been slowly 
renovating the Ice House building in lower 
Remington, and plan to move their business 
into this larger space in a few years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Conservation Technology 
2233 Huntingdon Avenue 

410-366-1146 
www.conservationtechnology.com 

 
 

Local Church Services 
 

Church of the Guardian Angel  
2629 Huntingdon Avenue 
Sunday  8am and 10 am 
 
Saints Philip and James Catholic Church 
2801 N. Charles Street 
Saturday  4::00pm  
Sunday     7:30,  9:00, 11:00 am and  5pm 

 

COMMUNITY DUMPSTER 
 

AUGUST 26 from  9 am till Noon  
 

It will be located at 26th and Huntingdon Ave 
 

Only Household items— NO contracting/
renovation items please!  

 

If you have bulk pick up and need help  
transporting call Bill at 443-799-7446. 

Please call before 10am 
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RICKY La RICCI 
  

Roofing and Home Services 
410-404-0162 

 
2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 

Reliable Services        Free Estimates 
 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 
Handling Remington homes for 37 years 

 
Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

Long John’s Pub 
 

398 W. 29th Street      410-235-2426 
 

Supporting Our Community of REMINGTON 

Sisson Street Automotive 
 

Old Fashioned Service, Modern Technology 
and that Personal Touch! 

 
2001 W. 41st Street  Baltimore, MD 21211 

 

Phone -443-919-7770    
Cell - 443-271-0825 

 
Jeff Millman Owner   
ASE Certified HMFIC 

 
Customzef@comcast.net. 

www.sissonstauto.com 

Join us for fun on  
Karaoke night  

Tuesday & Wednesday 
nights! 

 

With our new Touch-
tunes music/karaoke/
photo jukebox from 10 

pm to 1 am  


